
Hello, I am a citizen of Mendocino county and I have lived here for 3 generations as well as start-

ing my own family into the 4’th generation. My family has been apart of this county for a long 

time. It used to be very beautiful! Until big illegal pot growers moved in and started taking over, 

raping the land and taking our water and natural resources in an over abundance. I am not 

against small family pot growers, but Please tell the supervisors they must not adopt the pro-

posed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance. Tell them that any expansion of cannabis in Mendocino 

County must be preceded by a county-wide Environmental Impact Report (EIR).  

I am not in support of turning our towns into an industrial cannabis growing county. I would ra-

ther see our families grow up in the beauty of nature undisturbed and in a peaceful rural county 

with vegetable farmers and animals. Let’s please keep it this way instead of turning it into a 

small city and ruining our natural resources and environments.  

- Jaemi Osteen 

 


